
presents for your entertainment... 

9th and 10th December 2024  

at Lowick school  

  EVERYBODY JOIN IN THE PARTY!  

  CHORUS Everybody join in the party, 
Christmas has begun. 
Love has come to us, what a story, 
It’s good news for everyone! 

CHORUS  

 Clap your hands, bang the drum, 

Sing together everyone. 

Clap your hands, bang the drum, 

Tell the world that love has come. 

 Repeat song 

 CHORUS  

 It’s good news for everyone! 

    Words and Music by Mark and Helen Johnson  2019 Out of the Ark Ltd,  



Cast list 
 

NARRATORS:  Cara, Darcie, Joel, Lily-Ella and Rory 

CHILDREN:                                                                                            

SUE:  Daisy;  PRUE: Ellis;  LOU:  Violet;  HUGH:  Hugh;  STU:  Isaac 

DAD:  Keegan 

MUM: Sophie 

MARY:  Thea 

JOSEPH:  Robert 

PHOTOGRAPHER:  Jack 

BALTHASAR:  Lily-Ella 

MELCHIOR:  Noah R 

CASPAR:  Daniel 

SHEPHERD 1:  Max 

OTHER SHEPHERDS: Nathan, Noah J, Ted and                           
Nursery children - Arthur, Arlo, Piper, Jennifer, Leo, Georgie, 
Wren, Zachary, Sofia and Ronnie 

BILL:  Theo 

ANGEL GABRIEL:  Indie 

ANGEL: Heidi 

VISITOR:  Joel 

INNKEEPERS:  Polly and Vienna 

STAR:  Pippa 

Our sincere thanks to all the staff who helped to 

make this production happen in a very busy term. 

 

We are especially grateful to Mrs Cochrane who  has worked very hard to help the 

children to learn the songs to a high standard and to produce the instrumental 

support for the play. 

 

Mrs Stiansen organised the rehearsals alongside Miss Adams, Mrs Walton, Mrs 

Morgan and Joanne, including practising the play, helping with costumes and putting 

everything together. 

 

Mrs Strangeways  and the nursery team, including Heather, helped the nursery 

children to practice and get ready to join in.   Mrs Hutchinson helped us to find all the 

sheep we needed. 

 

Thank you to Olive for helping to make our backdrops and props and also for 

providing refreshments for our performance. 

 

Thank you also to Shaun and Paul to helping us to get the stage into school and 

assembled and also for helping us return it! 

 

Important notice 

Please remember that some of our children cannot have their photos 

shared outside of school, so we would appreciate it if you would not share 

photos of our performances. 


